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Request 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm the registration plates of the Liverpool/Wirral 
Arriva buses that were in the engineering workshop on 17th January 2020. 
 

 
Response 
 
Thank you for your enquiry, which has been processed in accordance with the 
Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Merseytravel is not involved in the day to day operation of Arriva's bus services, and 
therefore we unfortunately do not hold the information you have requested. I would 
advise contacting Arriva directly via their website, although as they are not a public 
body under the Act any information that they provide to you would be on a purely 
voluntary basis. 
 
I am sorry that we could not be of any further assistance on this occasion.  
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review, which should be addressed to:  
 Mrs Julie Watling 
 Legal, Democratic Services & Procurement Manager 
 Merseytravel 
 PO Box 1976 
 Liverpool 
 L69 3HN 
 julie.watling@merseytravel.gov.uk  
 
If you are not content with the result of your internal review, you also have the right 
to complain to the Information Commissioner, whose address is  
 The Information Commissioner’s Office, 
 Wycliffe House, 
 Water Lane, 
 Wilmslow, 
 Cheshire SK9 5AF 
 www.ico.gov.uk  
 

https://www.arrivabus.co.uk/contact-us/
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